

FOUNDED BY WILLIAM OF WAYNFLETE, 1480

From Mrs H. R. Stammers, Lilium Co-ordinator

11 January 2018

Dear Parents,

Lilium (PSHCE): E-Safety and Digital Footprint Parents' Seminar

Wednesday 17th January 7pm – 8pm Studio

As part of the school's Lilium programme, there will be an opportunity for all parents to attend a presentation on E-Safety and Digital Footprint on Wednesday 17th January from 7.00 – 8.00pm (refreshments from 6.45pm) in the Studio. The L4th and 5th form pupils will have already had presentations on E-Safety and Digital Footprint respectively, as scheduled in the Red diary.

The presentation will be by Karl Hopwood, who has worked with us for many years. An ex primary headteacher, he has worked with the European Commission, several Local Authority Trusts and sits on the advisory board for the UK Safer Internet Centre; and the Education Advisory Board for the Child Exploitation and Online Protection Centre.

This is an excellent opportunity for parents to hear about the risks of online activity and to gain some tips on how to keep children safe online, and we hope many of you will attend. It may be of particular interest to parents of L4th and 5th form parents whose children will have heard the talks earlier in the day; however, parents of all year groups are, of course, welcome.

It would be helpful if you could email me in advance at <a href="https://https

XX77' 1	1		1
With	best	W1S	hes

Hannah Stammers